
 

NOTIFICATION DATE: Friday, March 29, 2019 
 
 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF UTILITY SERVICES 

 
TO:  IRCDUS CUSTOMERS LIVING AT: 13397, 13501, 13503, 13505, 13507, 13509, 13511, 
13513, 13515, 13517, 13519, 13521, 13523, 13525, 13527, 13529, 13531, 13533, 13535, 

13537, and 13539 US Highway 1 
 
 
THE TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2019 “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS HEREBY RESCINDED 
FOLLOWING THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION AND RECEIPT OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY 
THAT SHOWS THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.   
 
 

BOILING OF WATER IS NO LONGER REQUIRED AT THIS TIME. 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, YOU MAY CONTACT THE FOLLOWING: 
 

UTILITY OPERATIONS CENTER 
MONDAY – FRIDAY 
7:00 AM TO 3:30 PM 
 
(772) 226-3400 

SOUTH COUNTY WATER PLANT 
AFTER HOURS AND WEEKENDS 
 
 
(772) 770-5068 

 


